
NEWSLETTER
TERM 3, WEEK 2

5 August 2022

WEEK 2
Welcome back!  We hope everyone enjoyed the winter break and managed to avoid the bugs and

illnesses.  During the winter months, it is a good idea to send a change of clothes with your child in case
they get wet or muddy during the day.  We are still able to order KidsCan jackets if you missed out last

time - contact the office for details.  

- Bunnings for our new 6-burner

barbecue, and Cara for securing

this for us.

People 
of the Week

- All our certificate winners from
this week's assembly

Congratulations to all our certificate winners from this week's assembly



Registrations
opening soon!

EFTPOS UPDATE
We are retiring our EFTPOS machine!  From Term
4, all transactions will be via cash or Kindo.  If you

would like assistance with your Kindo account,
please contact the office. 

RURU & BUS MESSAGES
Please let us know as soon as possible of any changes to
bus or Ruru bookings so that we can ensure your child is

in the right place.  
Regular Ruru bookings should be placed on Kindo by

10am.  However, we understand that sometimes
requirements change throughout the day, so you can call

the office for bookings after this time.  
Please aim to have any Ruru or bus bookings, or

messages for students through by 2.30pm where
possible.

UNIFORM

Red polo 
Year 7/8 shirt (Year 7/8 optional)

Red sports tee for sporting events

Red fleece
Year 7/8 hoodie (Year 7/8 optional)

Maungakaramea School Sports hoodie
(Netball) 

Black softshell jacket
Black Kids Can Jacket (Free)

Students can wear a different coat/rain
jacket outside the classroom, however we
highly recommend the two options above

Black- pants, shorts, skirt etc

Just a reminder about our school uniform,
purchased through the school office. 

Shirt: 

Jumper: 

Jacket/Coat: 

Pants: (Purchased anywhere you would like)







HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO THE
FOLLOWING STUDENTS:

PEYTON * ZEKE

MILLY * ELISE

TANE * JOHNNY

ROWAN * LEON




IMPORTANT
DATES:

August:
8th & 9th - Parent teacher interviews

- school closing at 12.30pm (ruru available) 
15th - Board meeting, 5.30pm
19th - Cross Country (pp 23rd)

24th - BikeReady (Yrs 4-6) pp31 August
26th - School Disco 5-9pm

September:
7th - Ruru puppy bake sale

12th - Board meeting, 5.30pm
19th Teacher only day
30th - End of Term 3

Country Day - Friday 21st October
Central Day - Thursday 3 November

Ongoing:
Assembly @ 2.30pm - closed to visitors until roofing

complete
Fridays - Lunch Orders

Newsletters - Fridays 19th August, 2nd, 16th & 30th
September

THE 
FINAL 
WORD

Thank you to parents for your patience and support throughout the year with the
number of staff absences we are having. This is not unique to our school by any

means, with schools up and down the country struggling to find relievers and keep
COVID and Winter bugs at bay. 

Although it is not ideal we are now combining classes and splitting classes across
other rooms when classroom teachers are away. 

Students will always have rich learning experiences, even when being taught by a
teacher other than their normal day to day class teacher. 

For any queries feel free to contact me directly.  



A Wellbeing quote: 
“Make yourself a priority once in a while. It’s not selfish. It’s necessary!”






Ngā Mihi, 
Simon Schuster

Tumuaki/Principal




